Jan 28, 2011

Senator Josh Green

State Capitol, Room 222
41% Soukl Beralbania Street
Honclulu, HI 96813

Dear Senator Green,

I do not wish come ocut in opposition to the FHCA. In Hawa.l, the FHCA

has been responsible for reducing the uninsured rate and midntaining on
of the lowest uninsured rates in the nation for nsarly 30 rsears. It is
understandable that there is an intersst in preservinyg it.

Last year the Affordable Cars Act (ACA) was signed into lai. 1Its
stated goal is to cover 95% to 97% of our residents. Althsugh the law
has been enacted, many of the rules have not yet been writ:en. The ACA
will become operational in stages, taking several years beore it
becomes fully effective.

Since there are so many specifics yet to be defined as the ACA becomes
implemented, I believe that passage of SB 41 in its curren: form would
be premature, although I support continued dialog and are simply
providing comments on the bill.

Thank you
Sincerely,
Mr. Tony Krieg
472 Kaulana St

Kahului, HI 96732-2050
(BOE) 871-9217

LATE



Jan 28, 2011

Senator Josh Green

State Capitol, Room 222
415 South Beretania Street
Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Senator Green,

I do not wish come out in opposition to the PHCA. In Hawaii, the PHCA
has been responsible for reducing the uninsured rate and maintaining on
of the lowest uninsured rates in the nation for nearly 30 years. It is
understandable that there is an interest in preserving it.

Last year the Affordable Care Act (ACA) was signed into lai. Its
stated goal is to cover 95% to 97% of our residents. Althiugh the law
has been enacted, many of the rules have not yet been writtzen. The ACA
will become operational in stages, taking several years before it
becomes fully effective.

Since there are so many specifics yet to be defined as the ACA becomes
implemented, I believe that passage of SB 41 in its current form would
be premature, although I support continued dialog and are simply
providing comments on the bill.

Thank you
Sincerely,
Mr. Kevin Roberts

640 Ulukahiki St
Kailua, HI 96734-4454

LATE
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Healthcare Association
of Hawail

SENATE COMMITTEE ON HEALTH
Senator Josh Green, M.D., Chair

Conference Room 229
Jan. 28, 2011 at 2:45 p.m.

Commenting on SB 41.

The Healthcare Association of Hawaii advocates for its member organizations that span the
entire spectrum of health care, including all acute care hospitals, as well as long term care
facilities, home care agencies, and hospices. The Healthcare Association takes no position on
SB 41, which repeals the sunset clause of the Prepaid Health Care Act (PHCA), and
appreciates this opportunity to comment on it.

The Healthcare Association does not sit before this committee to speak in opposition to the
PHCA. In Hawaii, the PHCA has been responsible for reducing the uninsured rate and
maintaining on of the lowest uninswed rates in the nation for nearly 30 years. Itis
understandable that there is an interest in preserving it.

Last year the Affordable Care Act (ACA) was signed into law. Its stated goal is to cover 95% to
97% of our residents. Although the law has been enacted, many of the rules have not yet been
written. The ACA will become operational in stages, taking several years before it becomes
fully effective.

Since there are so many specifics yet to be defined as the ACA becomes implemented, we
believe that passage of SB 41 in its current form would be premature, although we support
continued dialog and are simply providing comments on the bill.



